
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: JHO/775.JCP 

24 January 2023 

 
 
Dear Families 
 
Sports Tour Information Evening 2023 
 
Your child is attending the Sports Tour this year and the PE department are putting on an information evening 
before the trip for parents. Students attending the trip are also welcome.  

The information evening will be held on Tuesday, 21st March starting at 6:00pm and finishing at 6:45pm. 

If you cannot attend then please email j.howland@stowhigh.com 

  

Kind Regards 
 

J Howland 
 

Miss J Howland 
Teacher of PE  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


